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We would like to welcome you all back to the start of the New year and welcome to our new families, we hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and New Year.
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CONTACT DETAILS

Telephone number - 01252 328337

Email Address – beaumontgroups1@aol.co.uk
Website address – www.beaumontpreschool.com
Facebook –

 https://www.facebook.com/pages/Beaumont-Community-Pre-school/377072532367107#


January Newsletter 2022








STAFFING-


We will be saying goodbye to Lauren this term as she will be leaving us due to personal reasons, her last day will be Friday 21st January.  We would like to wish her all the very best in her new adventure.  








TAPESTRY- We would love to see the activities the children are doing at home or out and about, please feel free to share these on your child’s learning journal Tapestry.


If you need any help or have forgotten your login details then please speak to a member of staff.





SECOND HAND UNIFORM – We have second hand uniforms for sale t-shirts £3.00 and jumpers £5.00.  There are limited sizes and availability if you are interested in purchasing anything please email Leanne.


If your child has grown out of their uniform and you would like to donate it, we would greatly appreciate this.





COMMITTEE-


We are looking for new members as well as a new Chairperson and Treasurer to join our Committee. If you are interested or know someone that may be interested please do let us know.





Please make sure that you child’s belongings are always labelled e.g clothing; lunch box; bottle. 











ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM)- We will be holding our Committee AGM on Friday 28th January at 10am, this will be held Via Teams. If you would like to be sent the link to join the meeting please email us at � HYPERLINK "mailto:beaumontgroups1@aol.co.uk" �beaumontgroups1@aol.co.uk�








 


AMAZON WISHLIST - 


� HYPERLINK "https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/10V3HDV3FJ1N?ref_=wl_share&fbclid=IwAR2pmPMXLMUqFpo4BnxvWrBbb1T-VgDcS1kc1bBF-I-SSnwATcZN0QonKpE" \t "_blank" �https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/10V3HDV3FJ1N...�


We have created an Amazon wishlist of items we are in need of if you would like to take a look, any donations that you are able to help with would be most appreciated.














DONATIONS – We are always in need of donations for our sensory play if you are able to help at all, items such as: bags of flour, bags/tubs of salt, cornflour, shaving foam, rice, pasta, cereals such as cheerios and porridge oats, junk modelling items such as boxes and tubes and old hand soap dispensers for paint. We thank you for your support with any of these items





ADVERTISING – 


We are offering advertising space for £5.00 within our half termly newsletter.  If you are interested, please email or phone Nicole or Kate.


FOR SALE – We are also including a for Sale space, if you have items that you would like to sell on to other families then please email us any details and we will include this in our next newsletter.











FEE INCREASE – From April 2022 we will need to increase our fees to cover rising costs and bring them in line with Government funding, letter with further details is attached





.





AMAZON SMILE - � HYPERLINK "https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1050749-0" �https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1050749-0�


If you use amazon for shopping, please use the link above to switch to Amazon Smile.  By choosing to support Beaumont Community Pre-school you will be helping to raise funds for our charity.











IDEAS FOR FUNDRAISING- If you have any ideas of events that we could hold or ideas for fundraising over the coming weeks then we would be really interested to hear. Please email us any suggestions to � HYPERLINK "mailto:beaumontgroups1@aol.co.uk" �beaumontgroups1@aol.co.uk�








.








CO-OP


From Sunday 24th October, we have become part of the Co-op community grant scheme, We would like to ask families and staff if you have a Co-op membership card please login to your account and choose Beaumont Community Preschool as your good cause, if you do not have a membership card these can be easily ordered online, we hope that you will join us in helping us raise money to support our children at preschool by spending in Co-op and scanning your card, coop will donate 2p for every pound spent on selected coop products. Please let all your friends and family know and let’s see how much we can raise together.








CAR PARK REMINDER-We ask that parents do not use the car park at drop off and pick up for the safety of children arriving and being collected. Thank you.





TERM DATES





AGM – Friday 28th January 10am





HALF TERM (SETTING CLOSED) – 21st-25th February 2022





INSET DAY (SETTING CLOSED) - Friday 18th March 2022





PARENTS EVENING – Wednesday 30th March 2022 - 3.30pm-5.30pm





LAST DAY OF TERM – Friday 8th April 2022





FIRST DAY BACK – Monday 25th April 2022














